
Dear WEAG Supporters 

How time slips by, whilst developers stand by ! 

This update confirms that January 12th will not be the date for the Borough Council’s 

Planning Applications Committee (PAC) meeting, to consider the planning applications for 

West End, as shown here * 

 South of King’s Road, 84 houses by the William Lacey Group (14/0532) 

 Off Beldam Bridge Road, 85 houses by Taylor Wimpey (14/0594) 

 South of Beldam Bridge Road, 3 large houses by Redrow Homes (14/0451) 

 

The next possible date for the PAC meeting is Monday 9th February.  Please make this a 

priority calendar date in preparation for attendance at this meeting.   

Those of us who have made representation to the Borough Council will be advised two weeks 

in advance of the meeting.  WEAG will of course advise all supporters once the date is 

confirmed with us. 

ONCE the date is confirmed, we will be seeking volunteers, as stated previously, to deliver 

leaflets in the east of the village in order to alert/remind residents of the date of the PAC 

meeting.  We thank those of you who have already agreed to help and would like to hear 

from others who would be willing to do so, subject to availability once we have a date. 

Do take a look at some recent entries on the planning applications for the two large 

proposals. 

 Click on the link: http://www.surreyheath.gov.uk/planning/planningapplications/default.htm 

Then click On Search – and enter the planning application numbers. 
 

 Off Beldam Bridge Road, 85 houses by Taylor Wimpey (14/0594) – Under Documents 

Consultees Response – Drainage Engineer 22.12.14  

General Correspondence – Education Statement 02.01.15 
  
South of King’s Road, 84 houses by the William Lacey Group (14/0532) – Under Documents 

Consultees Response – Drainage Engineer 22.12.14 & Environmental Health 23.12.14.  Also 

General Correspondence - Education Statement 05.01.15 

 Kind regards 

Beulah Kingston 

Chair of West End Action Group 

www.weag.info 

*Note - We requested that the above planning applications be considered together at a PAC meeting, 

excluding other planning applications.  Whilst we have not had direct confirmation from the Borough 

Council, the recipient of the request has indicated to a third party that this is will be the case. 

 

http://www.surreyheath.gov.uk/planning/planningapplications/default.htm
www.weag.info


P.S. Remember you can comment or object right up to the date of the Planning Applications 

Committee Meeting.   

Link to the SHBC online comment facility: 

http://www.surreyheath.gov.uk/planning/adviceforms/Object.htm 

 

Alternatively, for the two large applications, you can print, complete and return the Council 

supplied comment forms which can be found at the following locations on the WEAG 

website: 

http://www.weag.info/wp-content/uploads/2014/07/SHBC-response-form-14-0532-WL.pdf 

http://www.weag.info/wp-content/uploads/2014/07/SHBC-response-form-14-0594-TW.pdf 

To submit either a completed form or any information by e-mail, you should send your e-mail 

to: development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk 

 

Alternatively, you can mail or hand deliver your comments to Development Control, Surrey 

Heath Borough Council, Surrey Heath House, Knoll Road, Camberley, Surrey GU15 3HD.   
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